Inter-department Correspondence

MCGILL UNIVERSITY

Auvgust 14, 1934,

»-I'k_aﬂ N
Principa
MeGill

Dear Mrs. MclMurray:

I have sent to Dr. Maude Abbott,
interested in Florence Nightingale
letter offering for sale an

who is
Mr. Brownts
autograph letter.

I return herewith Mr., Pitts! letter regard-—
ing pictures connected with the early life of §ir Arthur,.
We are not in a position to do C~n},mlnb in the matter,
and I doubt if the McCord Museum hag any funds

Faithfully yours,

University Librarian,




